
EPI*STEM POLICY FORUM [open invitation to UL faculty]

RE: NCCA specs for Senior Cycle Physics, Chemistry & Biology

on-line: Tuesday, 13th February 2024 from 10am to 11.00am
Have your say 
Science educators and scientists have an interest in the shaping of national policy and 
especially in relation to the subject matter content that is selected for the post-primary 
school science curriculum, with its statements in relation to pedagogies [why and how 
this content is to be taught to young people] and modes of assessment. 

Science faculty, science educators and teacher education faculty in the University of 
Limerick have a particular interest in this given the long history of UL's contribution to a 
number of interfaculty Initial Teacher Education (ITE) programmes in science education.

Aims of the EPI*STEM Policy Forum? The policy forum provides UL faculty with a 
voice in relation to the recent NCCA science specifications. It also allows us make a UL 
submission to the NCCA with an agreed and considered response to same.

Reminder of Date and Time:  
Tuesday, 13th February 2024

10am to 11am: teams meeting invite.

RSVP Helen.Fitzgerald@ul.ie to get the link.

Want to Contribute:
If you are unable to attend the forum but want to have
your voice counted then please send your comments 
before 26th Feb to geraldine.mooney.simmie@ul.




